Friday Catch-up (30 /09 / 22)

Water Bottle

Please ensure that children’s water bottles are filled with plain water. We only allow plain water to be drunk
during lessons. Plain water is the best option for drinking throughout the day, especially for good oral
hygiene; we do encourage the children to drink and stay hydrated. Water is also easier to clear up if there
are any spillages during the day — preventing stickiness and lessening potential damage to children’s work
and resources. Thank you.

The children in Robins also have access to milk during snack time in the morning and Year 2 in Kingfishers
have the option of a drink of milk at morning break.

Upcoming Diary Date Reminders

Today: Macmillan Coffee — Friday 30 September 2-3pm.
We hope to see you.

Family Library Time — Thursday 6 October 3.20pm — 4.00pm

For the whole school community — no need to book, just come along and join in!

Come along with your children and enjoy a cup of coffee or tea (squash for the children)- no charge. It will
also be a time to enjoy a quite browse of our wonderful library. It is full of up-to-date books for the children
to choose from. There will be a story time for the younger children and laptops will be available for the

children to use to help them with their homework, for example with research and TTRockstars.

For adults we are introducing a book share scheme. This will be a chance to bring in books you have read
to swap for books that are new to you.

If you are needing more items of school uniform, the PTFA will be on site with a broad selection of pre-
loved school uniform.

Harvest Festival — Friday 7 October at 2.30pm

The children continue to prepare class and whole school celebrations of harvest to share with you. They
are looking forward to sharing this celebration of our wonderful world with you.
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Friday 14 October — Year 2 Pedestrian Training

Race for Life — Thursday 20 October
https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/gedney-hill-church-of-england-school

We are all looking forward to welcoming you in school soon.

Kind regards,

Mrs J Barmby

Head of School

Gedney Hill C o E Primary School
01406 330250
julie.barmby@gaedney-hill.lincs.sch.uk




MACMILLAN COFFEE EVENT

Please come along and join us!
Have fun and help others.
When - Friday 30 September 2022
Place - Gedney Hill C of E Hall

Time - 2pm - 3pm

We’re looking forward to welcoming you to our event.
Gedney Hill C of E School Council



